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Resolution Recognizing the Service of Commissioner Jeremy Del Moral

As Advisory Neighborhood Commission 3A comes to the end of the first two-year term since it was
established in the Ward and ANC redistricting of 2022, the Commissioners who continue to serve would like
to recognize the service of colleague Jeremy Del Moral who is completing his service to the District as an
Advisory Neighborhood Commissioner on December 31, 2024.

Commissioner Del Moral moved to Washington, DC, from his home state of California in 2003, and received
a Master’s in Business Administration from Georgetown University. He has been a resident of the
Greenbriar Condominium since 2010, where he served as Treasurer of the condominium board. In 2019
was elected to fill the vacant seat as Commissioner in ANC 3D10, representing the residents of the
Berkshire-Greenbriar and the entire neighborhood bounded by Massachusetts Avenue, Nebraska Avenue
and Van Ness Street, including the Katzen Arts Center and. He was re-elected as Commissioner in the 2020
General Election. In 2022, he ran to serve the new ANC as Commissioner in a district covering most of the
former ANCD10 but reaching south to serve Westover, north to Tenley Circle and the triangular block east
to Wisconsin Avenue.

Throughout his time as Commissioner, he has been devoted to enhancing the relationship between the
community and American University, including maintaining open dialogue about students living in the
neighborhood. For ANC 3D and now as the designated representative for ANC 3A, he has been an
important part of the AU Neighborhood Partnership, keeping up with the activities of the university and
working to hear and serve the interests of residents and students who share the neighborhood and want to
enjoy it.

He also has particularly worked to bring awareness to safety issues related to transportation, specifically
safety for pedestrians and those using bicycles, scooters, skateboards, and other “micro-mobility” devices.
In addition, his expertise on finances and markets has been invaluable in ANC deliberations on numerous
issues.

For ANC 3A, he has also served throughout the past two years as Treasurer of the Commission, launching
the first bank account and checkbook and building on his experience to manage the funds and ensure that
the ANC remained in compliance with all financial regulations and followed all the requirements for
expenditures, checks, reimbursements, and monthly and quarterly financial reports. The work of ANC 3A
for this important initial term in office would not have been possible without his service.

By this resolution, the Commissioners extend thanks on behalf of the entire ANC and constituents for his
service and best wishes to him and his family for the future in their new community.

Chair Secretary

This resolution was approved by the Commission by a vote of 20 atits duly-noticed public meeting on
December 17, 2024, at which a quorum was present. (Two of the three Commissioners constitute a
quorum.) .
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